
Comment from John Davis 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Nov 1, 2021 

I believe it is time to ban the sale of large size vehicles without a Commercial Drivers License. 

You as a agency have allowed these huge vehicles to be produced where many streets are not 

capable of handling all large vehicles. It is time to tell auto makers they have to reduce the size 

of vehicles to that used in the rest of the world. Large vehicles are absolete based on rising 

energy costs. We bailed out GM because of the overproduction of large vehicles that happened 

before and after Hurricane Katrina. The US should move to global safety standards that make 

sense and would help our auto industry to be competitive. One size for autos do fit. 
 


